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Date


Dear Course Participant,


Thank you for signing up for this course!  With enthusiasm and anticipation, we begin our collective 
journey this coming Tuesday, July 3rd at 2:00pm. Why Palestine Matters, The Struggle to End 
Colonialism, published by Presbyterian Church’s Israel/Palestine Mission Network, launched a 
groundbreaking project to study Palestine in a global context connecting Palestine with other struggles for 
justice worldwide.   


Please bring your copy of Why Palestine Matters to class with you.  Each session will be based on the 
reading assigned for that week**


I have attached the weekly assignment sheet, as well as a review of the book.


FOR YOUR CALENDAR: 
Class meets July 3, 10, 17, 24, 31

from 2:00 to 3:30 pm

at St. Paul’s Episcopal Church, Chestnut Hill


ASSIGNMENT FOR WEEK 1:   
Please read; come to class prepared to discuss.

• THE INTRODUCTION, p. 9

• CHAPTER 1, pp. 10-19


I am filled with excitement, possibility, joy, and gratitude for this opportunity to teach and learn from each 
other.  


We come together with prayers for justice in Palestine, and in solidarity with struggles for justice for all 
people everywhere...


Susan Landau, 

Course Leader

email and/or phone number


** If you have not done the reading for class, you are welcome to come to class, with one caveat.  Out of 
respect for me, and others who have done the reading, please refrain from offering comments, opinions, 
or asking questions during class if you have not done the reading.



